District Governor's Report- October 11, 2009

- 1. Have visited 9 clubs of the 55 as of today. Also visited with 3 Lioness clubs. About 45 clubs have scheduled their visits.
- 2. Working with VDG Neil on Extension efforts.
- 3. Attended the State Council Meeting October 2-3 Plans are moving forward to probably move the state office to camp next fall.
- 4. Visited two potential district convention sites with IPDG Jenson- he will report.
- 5. District is +4 on membership as of Sept 30. 7 clubs had not reported however.
- 6. VDG Neil Winchell and Zone chair Al Johnson will attend the Senior Lions Leadership Institute in Oak Brook in November.
- 7. I attended the Open House at Lions camp- it was poorly attended so the date may be changed for next year.
- 8. Attended Marshall Lions 30th, Cottage Grove Lions 35th, and Madison West Lions 45th Anniversaries. District representation was good at all but West.
- 9. Attended one State Convention Comm meeting.
- 10. Also attended a Vision screening training hosted by the Madison-Monona Lioness.
- 11. Attended a reception at the Governor's Mansion for the UW Dept of Opthamology donors.
- 12. Visited the Leader Dog School at Rochester, MI in August. Lion Bill Killian and VDG Gene Francis and spouses also attended.
- 13. Attended the dinner at the Eye Bank Golf Outing in August- Thanks to Madison Central for hosting this event.
- 14. Attended the USA=Canada Forum In September in Memphis.
- 15. Will be attending the TT Training next Sunday.